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Staff Report 
August 19, 2019 Workshop 

 

Cross-Boundary Overlay Service Area Agreement 
 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Jerry Acheson, Parks and 

Recreation Manager 

360.817.7990 Jacheson@cityofcamas.us  

 

INTRODUCTION:   

The cross-boundary service area agreement is an Interlocal agreement supporting park project 

partnerships along common boundaries with the City of Vancouver and Clark County for the mutual 

benefit of residents, regardless of jurisdiction. 

 If executed, all parties would commit to consider establishing joint overlay areas through an 

addendum of their applicable governing documents.  Similarly, all parties would consider 

amendments to their respective capital facilities plans, as needed, to identify potential park projects 

within the Park Overlay Service Areas.  Should the parties elect to jointly fund acquisition, 

development and/or maintenance and operation efforts, the parties may execute a more detailed and 

binding project specific agreement. 

The cross boundary service area agreement has been reviewed by the City attorney, discussed with 

city staff, and supported by the Parks and Recreation Commission. 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  This item is for Council information only. Staff recommends this item be 

placed on the September 3, 2019 Agenda for Council’s consideration. 
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